Dear Parents.

It is once again time for your college student to be able to apply for the Endowed Scholarship. The First Presbyterian Church Endowed Scholarship is a <u>need-based</u> scholarship that is available each year, <u>based on the student's financial need</u>. Scholarships are awarded for undergraduate studies only, and applications must be filled out on an annual basis and submitted <u>along with their college transcript and a current copy of the student's FAFSA</u>. Scholarship preference is given to students who are members of First Pres, with secondary preference to students who are members of other Presbyterian Church, USA churches in Rowan County. Please keep in mind that some families have a greater financial need than others. The more students requesting the need-based scholarship, the lower the amount awarded to each student will be. Rest assured that all financial information will be held in strict confidence and shared only with members of the scholarship committee when determining need-based awards.

The deadline to submit the application, college transcript, and the student's FAFSA is Friday, April 26.

No late applications will be accepted.

Completed applications can be mailed or dropped off at the church office.

Please feel free to call me at 704-636-1321 or email me at <u>clewis@firstpressalisbury.org</u> with any questions.

Thank you,

Christina Lewis

First Presbyterian Church Salisbury, North Carolina Endowed Scholarship Application (Need-based)

Student's Name:		
Address:		
	Email:	
Member of	_Church	Date of active membership:
Use the space below to describe your in life.	1) church i	nvolvement, 2) leadership ability, and 3) goals

Please attach a copy of the student's college transcripts, as well as a completed 2024 FAFSA.

Please be sure to type or print legibly. Return to the church office <u>no later than April 26</u>.



First Presbyterian Church Attn: Christina Lewis 308 W Fisher St • Salisbury, NC 28144